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August 25,2008 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Petition for approval of net metering tar# new interconnection agreements, and 
modijkation of various related tariff sheets, by Progress Energy Florida, Inc.; 
Docket No. 080257-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On May 7, 2008, PEF filed its revisions to the net metering tariff sheets in the 
above referenced docket. A second revision to the tariff sheets were filed on June 20, 
2008 in response to Staffs Data Request. Per Staffs request, please find enclosed for 
filing on behalf of Progress Energy Florida, Inc. ("PEF") revisions to paragraph 17 to 
tariff sheets 7.310-7.313, 7.320-7.323 and 7.330-7.333. Please replace the attached with 
those filed on June 20,2008 in the above referenced docket. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. Please call me at (727) 820-5 184 
should you have any questions. 


